











Tuesday 27th June 2023,

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, members of the National Education Union have voted to take industrial action on Wednesday 05^{th} July and Friday 07^{th} July.

While we do have members of teaching staff who may choose to take part in the strike action, I am writing today to confirm that the school <u>will remail open to all pupils</u> on the above dates.

We will communicate with you as soon as possible if the situation changes.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Ruth Ryan Headteacher

















